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Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Sarah

Last Name - Bedford 

Organization Name - UVa Hospital Volunteer 

Comment - I believe that Medicare should be expanded in order to avoid an undue hardship imposed 
on the uninsured and those health care agencies that serve the uninsured. Thank you for your 
attention to this matter.
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